Newspaper notice for publication in Merced Sun Star and for posting on valleyair.org

SAN JOAQUIN VALLEY
AIR POLLUTION CONTROL DISTRICT
NOTICE OF FINAL DECISION TO ISSUE
RENEWED FEDERALLY MANDATED OPERATING PERMIT

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the San Joaquin Valley Air Pollution Control District
has made its final decision to issue the renewed Federally Mandated Operating Permit
to Sensient Natural Ingredients LLC at 9984 West Walnut Avenue, Livingston,
California.

The District’s analysis of the legal and factual basis for this action, project #N-1151197,
is available for public inspection at http://www.valleyair.org/notices/public_notices_idx.htm,
the SAN JOAQUIN VALLEY AIR POLLUTION CONTROL DISTRICT, 4800
ENTERPRISE WAY, MODESTO, CA 95356, and at any other District office. For
additional information, please contact the District at (209) 557-6400.



